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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

It has been lovely to have the whole primary now back in school. Pupils seem happy to be back and have enjoyed seeing 

their friends and staff in person. 

 

Although we are offering a flexible start with pupils able to come into school until 9.10, the playgrounds and areas 

surrounding them were still busy this morning. From tomorrow we have split the playground up for the class bubbles; 

pupils should remain in their bubble area and then line up when the bell rings. The staff outside will let the lines in. 

Those arriving after the lines have gone in but before 9.10 are not late and can go in after the lines have gone in. 

Anyone arriving after 9.10 should go to the office to register and be let through into the primary. 

 

The P3, P5 and P6/7 classes are in the fenced off area at the bottom of the steps and the remaining classes are up on 

the main tarmac area. Pupils will hopefully be aware of where their bubble area is, however, there are also signs up to 

remind people. 

 

For physical distancing reasons it would be appreciated if parents/carers did not congregate together. The staff who are 

outside are supposed to be organising pupils to come in, therefore if you have any messages for class teachers it would 

be appreciated if you could contact the office with them. 

 

If you have any queries then please get in touch with me. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mrs Marshall 

DHT Primary 

  


